
 

 

 

 

 

May 23, 2025  

The Honorable Tom Cole         The Honorable Rosa DeLauro  

Chairman              Ranking Member  

House Appropriations Committee        House Appropriations Committee 

Washington, DC 20515           Washington, DC 20515   

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro:   

I am requesting funding for Hudson River Park's Public Restroom Rehabilitation Project in fiscal 

year 2026. The entity to receive funding for this project is the Hudson River Park Trust, located 

at 353 West Street, Pier 40, New York, NY 10014. The project would rehabilitate nearly twenty-

year-old restrooms in existing Park buildings to provide modern, clean and more accessible 

facilities at Hudson River Park, the second largest park in NY-12, that sees an estimated 17 

million visitors annually. 

 

The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because such enhancements directly 

contribute to a heightened sense of security, acting as a deterrent against crime while ensuring 

that any incidents are adequately recorded.  

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized in 42 

U.S.C. 5305(a)(4) and 42 U.S.C. 5305(a)(5). 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, nor does anyone in my immediate family.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

___________________ 

Jerrold Nadler 

Member of Congress 

 

 


